

From: Nodal Advisory Task Force [mailto:NATF@LISTS.ERCOT.COM] On Behalf Of Kevin McEvoy (Exelon Generation Co)
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2009 10:23 AM
To: NATF@LISTS.ERCOT.COM
Subject: Re: Calpine Supplemental Comments on RARF Data Confidentiality (Network Model Use)
Matt, 

Exelon supports Calpine’s position with regard to this issue.  We agree that resource RARF data should not be released publicly as a result of the Network Model process…

Kevin

Kevin McEvoy

Generation Liaison

Exelon Power Team

610-765-6755

kevin.mcevoy@exeloncorp.com

From: Nodal Advisory Task Force [mailto:NATF@LISTS.ERCOT.COM] On Behalf Of Randy Jones
Sent: Thursday, October 22, 2009 8:30 PM
To: NATF@LISTS.ERCOT.COM
Subject: Calpine Supplemental Comments on RARF Data Confidentiality (Network Model Use)

Attn:  Matt Mareness, ERCOT Nodal Implementation Team

Matt,

As requested from interested parties, Calpine submits its supplemental comments on the issue of protected information found in the RARF and the question of its potential use in the publically published Network Model.

As you already know from our discussions, we will be joining other market participants with concerns over the publishing of the State Estimator output that could contain contemporary unit telemetry data.  We will wait for the appropriate forum to address that issue and look forward to working with you to achieve a fair resolution.

Vr,

Randy Jones
Calpine 

(NYSE: CPN)
717 Texas Ave., Suite 1000
Houston, TX 77002
(713) 830-8846 [office]
(832) 385-3322 [cell]
rajones@calpine.com
